
Cookery Class Cancellation Notice 

Dear Students, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that due to our upcoming 

relocation, we will be cancelling all scheduled cookery classes effective immediately. 

We understand this may be disappointing news, and we sincerely apologize for any 

inconvenience this may cause. Your fees will be refunded in full, and we encourage you to stay 

tuned for updates on our new location and future classes. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. If you have any questions, please feel 

free to contact us at [email address] or [phone number]. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Cooking School Name]  

[Contact Information] 


